NMRT Board Member Progress Report

1. Office Name: Outreach Director
2. Office Term (Date: Ex. 2005-2006): 2019-2021
3. What kind of interaction have you had with your committees thus far this year? What support have you been able to provide them? Most of my committees have been very responsive and have kept me up to date on their activities. Recently, Annice Sevett, Chair of SASCO, informed me that her co-chair has been unresponsive and she thinks they may be dealing with some personal issues. The President, Vice President and I have all offered to help her with anything she may need. My most active committee has been MPDR and Jessica has been very good about keeping me informed and asking questions when needed. 
4. What would you still like to accomplish in your office before the end of your term?
I would love to see the MPDR survey for non-returning members approved by the board (coming soon) so it can be included in the emails that get sent to them. It would really help us to understand the reasons behind why people drop their NMRT membership. 

I also think it would be really great if we can take another look at how the committees are structured and see where we might be able to help them with clarity in their work. I feel SASCO and SCOTYA members are more likely to be confused because their work load is less time consuming, and therefore they don’t have to communicate with each other very often. I think its important that NMRT has lots of opportunities to get involved, but I wonder if streamlining the work of some committee into one or two might help alleviate some of the confusion. I don’t know the history, but in my mind SCOYTA and SASCO would work well as one committee. 

 5. Date of report: 2/22/19
6. Submitted by: Christina Rodriques
